
Vincent Van Grow! (Again!)
In Maths this term, we are going to be 
continuing our learning about fractions 

and then moving on to time. The 
children are now also introduced to 
Times Tables rockstars, this is an 

incredibly helpful tool with their Times 
Tables so any practise they can do is 

brilliant!

In English we will be introducing ‘talk 
for writing’ and looking at a Model Text 
based on ‘Camille and the Sunflowers’, 
building up to write our own character 

description.

Our Science learning this term will 
continue to be all about Plants. We will 

be observing and describing how 
seeds and bulbs grow and investigating 

what they need to grow.

In History this term, we will be taking a 
look back into the past, looking at 
changes and thinking about how 

different life would look for us if we 
were born long ago!

In our Art this term, we will continue to 
look at Van Gogh and we will be using 
both pencils and paint to explore the 

themes of colour, texture, shadows and 
other effects.

In RE, we will be learning about places 
where different people go to worship.

In PSHE, we will be looking at 
Relationships with our family, friends 

and school community.

Specialist Subjects

In PE we will be having a go at 
some soft ball tennis and 

cricket techniques. We will also 
be continuing our Dance work 

with Mrs Stewart.

In Computing, we will be 
looking at Problem Solving with 

Mr Poston, programming 
objects and systems.

In Music, with Mr Avery, we will 
be learning all about rhythm 

and composition on our 
Djembe drums!


